



Dear Parents and Carers, 
Dyth da 

A big thank you to all who represented the school at the Remembrance Service on Sunday, 
particularly to Ava and Henry who placed the wreath in their headship roles. I had a lovely email 
from a gentleman who said “Your students did you proud they were very polite and respectful of 
the occasion They were great ambassadors for your school and you should be very proud of them.”  

A fantastic effort by all our cross country runners at Hayle. The athletes running were: 
Kerra, Lamorna, Theo, Suki, Coco, Varya, Sonny, Caleb and Jude. A special mention to the Y3 & Y4 
girls who missed the start of the Y4 race & had to run the Y5 race, and Kerra who is only Y3! 
Well done everyone! Thank you to Mr Ansell for organising and taking the children to this 
competition. 
It was lovely to see all the children dressed in their spots today to raise money for Children in 
Need. They all took part in a design your own Pudsey t-shirt competition as part of the day with 
some fantastic creative ideas. We managed to raise £100 so far for this brilliant fund raising 
charity. 
We received a card this week from the CTIPA food bank to say thank you for all the kind harvest 
donations you bought into school. Thank you for your continued support with these local charities. 

It was lovely to  welcome the Open The Book Team into school this week and they produced two 
small plays with Schooner regarding listening. All the children were very engaged and Schooner 
worked well as a team. It is fantastic to keep the links with St Pol Du Leon Church and thank you 
for all your support. 

Thank you to the FROMS team who came in and started the organisation of the school Christmas 
Fair this week. Please sign up to the online form that came via Seesaw this week if you are able to 
help in anyway. We are trying to recruit more members to keep this valued team going in the 
future to raise money for the children in school for resources and trips. 

We have a lot of unnamed uniform and coats in school. Please can you ensure that all your children 
possessions are named. A quick reminder that children need to have water in their bottles and a 
healthy snack at break. 

We are hopefully having our new fencing erected from Monday. Thank you in advance for your 
support while this is happening. 

Reminder to please use the footpath when walking up to school and not the road as cars are 
coming and going at this time.Also please do not leave your children unattended before 
8.30am or until a member of staff is on the playground. 

I hope you have a peaceful weekend and we look forward to seeing you all on Monday for a 
prompt 8.45am start. 

Best wishes                                      

Sarah Trow 
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Skiff  
Class

- Arlo Y 

-Margot  

- for super ideas in our fair testing in science 
this week.Well done Arlo! 

-for her great learning behaviours- a true role 
model to all in Skiffs . Keep it up!

Lugger  
Class

- Varya 

-Martha

- For your fab non-chronological about a 
prehistoric creature ‘The Lady Cutter’ report 
using wizzy grammar like time connective and 
fronted adverbials. 

-For your excellent non chronological report 
about a prehistoric creature, using varied 
grammar techniques as well as excellent 
vocabulary choices!

Schooner  
Class

- Bethannie 

-Sonny 

-Jude 

-Heath 

- Well done! We have noticed how hard you 
have been trying in our lessons. I have 
enjoyed reading your writing and seeing your 
progress! 

-Well done Sonny. I have been impressed with 
your good choices and best efforts in class 
this week! 

-Well done Jude on your determination in cross 
country and how it paid off. An a similar 
attitude in school! 

-Well done Heath Its been a great to see how 
mature you have been about being a Year 6 and 
taking responsibility for your learning.

Stars of the week 

Marvellous Mouse Of 
The Week 

 
Eli 

For always giving everything a go. 
You always join in and give your 

best effort. Well done Eli! 
  

🙂




















House Points:   


PORTHCHAPEL:162
GWYNVER:185
SENNEN:248
PRAA SANDS:217




Whole School attendance: 
95.73%


Skiff-94.1%

Lugger-91.88 %

Schooner98.8%

Cornish words of the week! 
“Lyver”-book 

“Lyverow”-books 

Eli received a 
headteachers award this 

week for his fabulous name 
writing down in Mousehole 

Mice.Keep up the good 
work Eli!

A big thank you to Ava and 
Henry for representing us at the 

Remembrance Memorial 
Service on Sunday 10th 

November and to all the other 
children  and parents who came 

along to support.








Well done to Kerra, Lamorna, 
Theo, Suki, Coco, Varya, Sonny, 
Caleb and Jude for taking part in 

the Hayle cross country this week.

Thank you for all the support for 
Children in Need. The children 
looked fabulous in their spotty 

clothing and enjoyed the activities 
in the day!

🙂
🙂

🙂

🙂

🙂

🙂
🙂 🙂



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Saturday 23rd November  School Choir singing at the Tate Gallery 
in St Ives at 10.30am 
Monday 9th December School Christmas Fair- 2.30-4.30pm 
Thursday 12th December 2024 Save the Children Christmas Jumper 
day 
Friday 13th December 2024 Schooner in the Humphry Davy Lantern 
Parade 5pm in Penzance 
Tuesday 17th December 2024 Christmas Concert 6pm 
Wed 18th December 2024 Whole School Christmas Dinner 
Friday 20th December 2024- Penzance Cinema Trip 12-3pm 
Friday 20th December 2024- Last day of Autumn Term 
2024-2025 INSET Days: 
Monday 21st July 2025 
Tuesday 22nd July 2025 
Wednesday 23rd July 2025 

	










